
Term Dates 2021 - 22

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6

Monday 6th

September –
Wednesday 20th

October

Monday 1st

November –
Friday 17th

December

Wednesday 5th

January 2022 –
Friday 18th

February

Monday 28th

February – Friday 
8th April

Monday 25th April 
– Friday 27th May

Monday 6th June –
Friday 22nd July

INSET Days

Thursday 21st

October
Friday 22nd

October

Tuesday 4th

January
Wednesday 16th

March
Friday 8th July

Your child will be coming home with
their End of Year Report on Wednesday
14th July. We hope you enjoy reading
about your child’s learning from across
the year, the progress they have made,
their celebrations and their highlights.

End of Year Reports Y6 Leavers Gatherings
It has come to that time of Year when we
will be saying goodbye to our second cohort
of Y6 learners and wishing them all the best
for their future learning at Secondary
School.
We will be holding two special leavers
gatherings on Wednesday 21st July at 9:15
for Mr Dunn’s class and 10:30 for Mr Miller’s
class. More information will be shared with
Y6 families shortly.

Sports Mornings

We have had to make some adaptations to our usual sports
day this year but each year group is looking forward to
enjoying a fun packed morning of sporting activities with
their learners. Unfortunately we are unable to invite
families in to watch at this time. Please ensure your child
comes to school in their PE kit for their sports morning in
addition to their usual sports session.

Year Group Day

Oak Monday 12th July

Y6 Tuesday 13th July

Y2 Wednesday 14th July

Y3 Thursday 15th July

Y4 Friday 16th July

Y5 Monday 19th July

Y1 Tuesday 20th July

Year 6 Trip Friday 16th July
We are looking forward to a fun day 
out!

We are approaching the end of another school year and I wanted to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone in our WFA community for their support, 
patience and understanding in what has been a challenging year for all of us. 
However, throughout this time, our learners have consistently demonstrated 
their creativity and imagination, their resilience and their independence. We 
will be so sad to say goodbye to our learners and families who are leaving this 
year but wish you a joy-filled next stage of your learning journey.
We look forward to welcoming everyone else back on Monday 6th September. 

We will be sending out further practical information for September 2021 before the end of 
term.


